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Hello- 

 

PBMs should be regulated.  I can not afford to keep my pharmacy open when I am 

being robbed daily by these mafia.  

 

Almost all independent pharmacies in Central Oregon had closed.  There are only a 

very few are still able to keep our doors opened for now 

 

Please help? 

 

Sean Phothiyane. Pharm.D., RPH 

Pharmacist/Owner 


